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Even in the time of need for more dental assistants in the state we should not lower 

the quality and the bar to achieve this. Our goal should be to get competent and 

qualified DAs not just get more DAs. This bill, if passed, would not improve the quality 

of the assistants, it will just cause dental offices to train personal who might not even 

realize what the job of the dental assistant entails. Certification is the way to assure 

that the person knows what the job is like and will save time and resources from 

going through interview and training of people who will not stay committed to the field 

of patient care. 

 

Sincerely, 

Vyacheslav A Dmytruk DMD 


